November 23, 2009
All Interested Bidders:

SUBJECT: Invitation for Bid #09-3976-0OV
Holiday Heights — Water Line Replacement Phase 2
(Project No. 6074970 6.2)

ADDENDUM #2

Bidders are hereby notified that this Addendum shall be acknowledged on page 00300-1 of the Bid
Form and made a part of the above named bidding and contract documents. Bids submitted without
acknowledgement of the Addendum will be considered incomplete.

The following items are issued to add to, modify, and clarify the bid and contract documents. These items
shall have the same force and effect as the original bidding and contract documents, and cost involved shall
be included in the bid prices. Bids to be submitted on the specified bid date, shall conform to the additions
and revisions listed herein.

Additional questions shall not be accepted at this time as the stated deadline of November 20, 2009 has
lapsed. This deadline has been established to maintain fair treatment of all potential bidders, while
maintaining the expedited nature of the Economic Stimulus that the contracting of this work may achieve.

Attachment #1 — URS Memorandum dated November 23, 2009 responding to the request for the Engineers’
Estimate.

Bidders: It is important to note that Manatee County Government is currently receiving competitive bids
which are up to 50% lower than the Engineers’ Estimate.
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November 23, 2009

Invitation for Bid #09-3976-OV

Holiday Heights — Water Line Replacement Phase 2
Page 2 — Addendum No. 2

If you have submitted a bid prior to receiving this addendum, you may request in writing that your original,
sealed bid be returned to your firm. All sealed bids received will be opened on the date stated.

END OF ADDENDUM #2

Bids will be received at the Manatee County Purchasing Division, 1112 Manatee Avenue West, Suite
803, Bradenton, FL 34205 until 2:00 P.M. on December 8, 2009.

Sincerely,

' C. “Rob” Cuthbert, CPM, CPPO
urchasing Division Manager
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URS

November 23, 2009
To All Bidders

Subject: Manatee County Holiday Heights Water Line Replacement-Phase 2

The “construction cost estimate” for Holiday Heights Water Line Replacement-Phase 2 is
$1,237,000.00 (one million, two hundred-thirty seven thousand and no cents).

This construction cost estimate was determined as of November 9, 2009. The construction cost
estimate is based on the original specifications and drawings issued August 2009. Changes to
the specifications subsequent to the original documents by addenda to this bid may not be
accounted for in this construction cost estimate.

Sincerely,

Iy
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David Wildox, PE.
Project Manager
Water/Wastewater Group
Engineer of Record for Holiday Heights Water Line Replacement- Phase 2

URS Corporatign Southern

60 Tim Hochuli, Director, Project Management Department
Bruce Simington, Senior Project Manager
Michael O Reilly, Project Manager
Sue Sandhoff, Fiscal Services Manager
Manatee Co. Project File: 6074970
URS File 12008496

URS Corporation

7650 West Courtney
Campbell Causeway
Tampa, FL 33607-1462
Tel: 813.286.1711
Fax: 813.287.8591



